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2019 NECAR Board officers: 
President – Keith Jackson  
Vice-President – Mike LaBeth  
Secretary – Erick Hanson  
Treasurer – Darrin Porter  
Local Directors: Ron Davis, Sonja Legan 
State Directors: Mike LaBeth, Zachary Springer  

Committee Chairs:  
Membership: Evonne Baker  
Advocacy: Leah Vincent  
Finance – Open  
MLS – Erica Supple  
Strategic Planning – Open  
Nominating- Open  

 

NECAR is currently looking to fill several committee chair positions. Please contact Katie at 

necarmo1960@gmail.com  if you are interested in serving on any of the above committees.  We 

appreciate your participation!  

The next General Membership Meeting is October 1, 2019. Additional meeting details will be sent at a 

later date.   

                                                                                                                              

                  

 

 

 

  

Meet NECAR’s new 

Association Executive 

Katie Ochs 

Katie was born and raised 

in Northeast Missouri, and 

currently resides with her 

husband David in 

Kirksville.  

2019 Chili Cookoff and RPAC Fundraiser 

A special THANK YOU to this year’s 

sponsors: 

American Title & Abstract Company 

Bank Midwest- Kirksville 

Butners Auto Spa  
Coltons Steakhouse 
C21 Lifetime Realty 

Dukum Inn 

Four Horizons Realty 

Heritage House Realty 

Home Depot 

Pickell Abstract 

Roy Noe-Farmers Insurance 

Tiger Country Realty 

USA Mortgage - Jeremy Johnson 

Vicki Benson & RE/MAX Home Team 

Wooden Nickel  

A total of $1350 was raised.  Thank you to all 

who participated 

NECAR Budget and Strategic Planning Meeting 

Tuesday, May 14th at 9 AM 

2805 N Baltimore St, Kirksville, MO 

 

All primary members are invited.  

RSVP to Katie at necarmo1960@gmail.com 
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We are now accepting nominations for the 2020 
NECAR Board of Directors.  

Please send nominations to Katie at 
necarmo1960@gmail.com 

 

 

 
 

The annual NECAR membership survey will be sent 
out via e-mail this month.  

We look forward to receiving your input. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

MLS Dues Reminder 

 
The NECAR office address and phone number have changed. 

 
Northeast Central Association of Realtors 

PO Box 1089 
Kirksville, MO 63501 

660-216-4933 
E-mail: Necarmo1960@gmail.com 

 
Office hours- Mon, Tues, Thru 9 AM- 3 PM and by appointment. 

 

 
 

Check out our website: https://necarmo.com/ 
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